
Title III:
Title III Notification Letter

October 26, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The purpose of this letter is to notify you about important information regarding your child’s school regarding how Title III funding is

used.

Per NRS 388.406 section 5, The board of trustees of each school district shall post annually on its Internet website information on the

manner in which the school district uses money received pursuant to Title III of the Every Student Succeeds Act of 2015, 20 U.S.C. §§

6812 et seq. Please review the information below regarding how Title III funds are used at our school.

School Specific Actions
Strong Start Academy Elementary School is using allocated Title III funding to:

Increase family engagement of our English Learners and provide effective professional learning for our teachers by:

● compensating teachers for working outside of their contractual time to attend all of our family engagement
events to increase two-way communication with families

● providing teachers with high-quality professional development opportunities in partnership with the WIDA

Consortium, which supports high-quality, research-based tools and resources, dedicated to language

development

For more information about the resources, specific strategies, and tailored school goals, please review the School Performance Plan

on your school’s website. Additionally, your school’s rating report is available at nevadareportcard.nv.gov. Or you may contact Miriam

Benitez at (702) 463-0222.

Lastly, parent and family engagement is critical to your child’s success. You are welcome and encouraged to become involved in the

academic progress of your child's school. Please visit your child’s school for information about parent and family engagement

opportunities.

Sincerely,

Miriam Benitez

Executive Director

State Public Charter School Authority
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